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Dear staff of Home Affairs,
I am just emailing to share my belief that the Assistance and Access Bill is unacceptable
and Australia, a nation that prides itself on civil liberties and rights cannot move forward to
pass this into law. 
Please consider this belief in conjunction with others.
Kind Regards,
Lachlan Short


